

January 10, 2011

The Town Planner Attention: Sue Anderson 3 B Pines Court St. Louis, MO 63141

Dear Sue,

I am writing to let you know how excited we are to have the opportunity to appear in the 2011 Des Peres/Manchester Town Planner. We know that many of our residents refer to their Town Planner on a regular basis and we hope that our "safety messages" will remind our residents of the basics of injury and fire prevention.

Prevention is an important part of our mission to save lives. We appreciate the assistance that the Town Planner provides in spreading safety messages throughout the community and throughout the year!

Sincerely,

Kim Bacon

Labacon

Community Liaison Officer

KB/kab